Celebration Assembly 21t December 2022

This morning, it was wonderful to have some extra visitors in the hall, the family
members of the children receiving Golden Certificates. These certificates were
awarded to children who have shone consistently across the term. We will be
awarding Golden Certificates again at Easter and in July.

Well Done to the following children, we are proud of you.

Learners of the Term

Wrens: Alex for always taking pride in his work and striving to do his best.

Robins: Marley for consistently trying his hardest in every lesson with a great
attitude and big smile.

Swifts: Akshar for always striving to be the best learner he can be.

Kestrels: Rudy for working hard in all lessons and being a supportive member of
Kestrels

Owls: Lucy for her dedication to improving her learning in all lessons.

Golden Rules (Be safe, Be positive, Be kind)

Wrens: Roman always having a positive attitude to everything he participates in.

Robins: Archie for his amazingly positive approach to school life. Archie always tries
his best and is a kind, caring member of Robins.

Swifts: Harrison for his infectious positivity each and every day.
Kestrels: Isaac for constantly being positive and giving 100% effort in all lessons.
Owls: Jacob for always being a safe, kind and positive role model.

Learning Behaviours (Ready, Resilient, Responsible, Resourceful, .

Reflective)

Wrens: Finn for always being responsible and showing readiness to learn.

Robins: Grace for a remarkable term. Grace has shown resilience, been reflective
towards her learning and she is always



Swifts: Ayla for her consistent and enthusiastic readiness.
Kestrels: Clem for being reflective and continuously developing his work.
Owls: Joseph for constantly demonstrating the six learning behaviours.

Lunchtime class of the term

Wrens have been chosen for growing in independence in the dining room over the
term.

Attendance

Whole school attendance is sadly very low at 93.95%. Attendance of 96% is
considered to be good. We do know that there have been lots of coughs and colds,
but unfortunately we continue to have a number of children who are taken on
holidays or on days out in term time. In addition some children are having long
periods of absence for a cough or cold. Children can be given medicine in school once
they are recovering from the worst part of an illness. More unfortunately, we also
have a number of parents who do not report absence following the school guidelines
and who Mrs. Keech has to call to find out where their child is. Please help us by
calling us to notify us of the reasons for your child's absence. This is for safeguarding
reasons.

Swifts had the highest attendance for the term with 95.37%, just under our target of
at least 96%.

Wrens: 93.38%
Robins: 94.06%
Swifts: 95.37%
Kestrels: 94.06%

Owls: 92.75%



